From: Ryan Farris

To: Nimesh Sangani
Date: December 15, 2021

Subject: Additional Information Request

Message:

This response is submitted with respect to the correspondence dated 12/13/2021 requesting a status
update in connection with the pending application for transfer of control of experimental radio license
WL2XGM. As stated in its May 13, 2021 response to Correspondence Ref. #61854, R2 Space is
committed to notifying OET within 30 days once &ldquo;all other bureaus involved in this transaction have
consented to the assignments of licenses.&rdquo; At this time, however, the International Bureau has not
yet accepted the application for transfer of control of the satellite space station license under Call Sign
S3067, File No. SAT-T/C-20210423-00056. As soon as that occurs, the applicant will update OET. Of
course, it will also provide notice when final action is taken on the pending transfer application.

Please be advised that Ryan Farris is no longer the contact person for this license. Please direct any
future correspondence to the company legal department at the following email address:
legal@orbitaleffects.us

Respectfully submitted,

David S. Keir

Lerman Senter PLLC

(202) 416-6742

dkeir@lermansenter.com

Counsel to R2 Space, LLC (d/b/a Orbital Effects)



